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The career counseling and guidance for competitive examinations offered by the department of 

Statistics on15TH July-2024.This session has helped students map their interest with the right 

career path to some extent, as a greater number of students now opting to go for higher 

education. Also, this guidance session have helped students to acquire the knowledge, skills, and 

information necessary to identify the right options and explore various career options. 

Under the Competitive Examination Guidance we provide the proper path to the students. We 

accomplish the following objectives. 

o To spread awareness about competitive examinations among the students and to create 

and sustain their interest in the respective field. 

o To introduce the students the nature of different competitive examinations, its syllabus, 

advertisements, the structure of examinations etc. 

o To provide the basic knowledge of necessary preparations like pre-examination 

preparation, post-examination preparation, basic preparations for the interview skills, etc. 

 

During this session Head of the Department Dr.S.R.Gedam , faculties Dr.Sheetal Paliwal  and 

Ms. Shivani Patil  and students  of B.Sc.  2nd year and 3rd year were present. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 



 


